
Village Board    Public Hearing   April 21, 2008 
 
Present: Mayor Robert Yerick, Trustees Richard Moore, Suzanne LeBlanc, Michael 
Campbell and William Murphy 
Absent: Trustees Kelly Myers and Michael Karashay 
 
Mayor Yerick called the Public Hearing to order at 6:45pm.  The purpose of the Public 
Hearing was to receive comment on Local Law #4/2008 – no parking on the east or west 
side of Burt Street 300 feet north from Route 9W.  Mayor Yerick explained that the 
Village has received complaints of danger to traffic and pedestrians when vehicles are 
parked on Burt Street.  The Police Department investigated the complaint and found it to 
legitimate and recommended the no parking change. 
 
There was no one present from the public who wished to comment. 
 
Motion was made by Trustee Moore, seconded by Trustee Murphy, to close the Public 
Hearing.  Carried.  The Public Hearing closed at 6:50pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mary Frank 
Village Clerk 


